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it is unfair, discriminatory, and regressive to take away one individuals rights in favor 

of another. It is also economic insanity to allow homeless encampments on streets, 

parks and sidewalks. This discourages businesses from staying in or coming to 

Oregon as well as investment in infrastructure and development.  


